
 

 

 

BETTER SCHOOLS AGREEMENT FOR 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

The Australian Government Better Schools Funding (BSF) is aimed at providing 

additional funding in areas that improve educational achievement for our 

students. 

As a recipient of this funding we, at O’Sullivan Beach School, believe that this 

funding is best used to improve literacy and numeracy outcomes for students. 

Our strategy for this is to: 

 Provide SSO support in junior classes to support students learning in 

numeracy and literacy. 

 Provide SSO support to run a MiniLit intervention program. 

 Use student data to inform future learning and provide individual 

student goals. 

 Target professional learning to improve teacher capacity. 

A description of the planning and monitoring associated with these strategies 

will be included in the 2016 School Annual Report. 

 

Regards 

Debbie Grzeczkowski 

Principal O’Sullivan Beach School 

29/02/16 


